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We had the opportunity to hire "Scary Gary the Pirate" for our Halloween event, 
“Family Fright at the Fort” this year at Fort Langley National Historic Site. We chose 
Gary because of his professional manner, great selection of tricks (plus willingness 
to bring decorations) and as a bonus, we also hired his wife to offer face-painting.  
 
This is the first time we featured a magician as our main entertainer, and we were 
curious to see how he would interact with our visitors. We were pleasantly 
surprised. Gary was really engaging for our audience of all ages. He dressed up as 
a pirate and brought an array of animals with him. The different tricks that he 
showed were captivating and well varied. We were happy to see his bunny appear 
and disappear, a classic but much loved trick! Still trying to figure out how he made 
4 birds appear out of thin air! Visitors were raving about his performance and 
appreciated his ability to keep kids of all ages engaged and entertained. Jeannie 
did a great job with the face painting, and we had lots of happy kids on site. 
 
We found Gary to be professional and he went out of his way to help promote the 
event. We would definitely recommend Gary and Jeannie for family events. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Nancy Hildebrand & team 

Fort Langley National Historic Site 

 


